

500 Consumers Road North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 PO Box 650 Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 Lesley Austin Regulatory Coordinator Regulatory Proceedings phone: (416) 495-6505 fax: (416) 495-6072

VIA EMAIL

August 26, 2008

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Consultation on Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. Board File No.: EB-2008-0150

Further to the Ontario Energy Board's ("OEB") August 11, 2008 letter regarding the stakeholder conference in the above noted matter, please recognize Enbridge Gas Distribution's ("Enbridge") intention to make a presentation at the conference, commencing on September 22, 2008.

Subjects that Enbridge will be addressing include:

- What programs or measures currently exist to address the needs of low income energy consumers
- Low income conservation and demand management programs
- Program funding mechanisms

The presentation will be sent to the OEB on or before September 17, 2008, following the directions included in the OEB's July 2, 2008 letter.

Sincerely,

Lesley Austin

Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis (via email)
David Stevens, Aird & Berlis (via email)